
 

What’s happening in the 
School and Community? 

To Place Notices:  Pukeatua School Ph: 872 4862 E-mail: office@pukeatuaschool.co.nz 

Please Support Those Who Support Us 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  

For all your farm contracting and house & 
site development requirements  

call Gary 021 396237 

101 Arapuni Road 
R D 5 Te Awamutu 
Mobile: 027 220 1417 
Office & A/Hrs: 07 870 6610 
Email: dennis.rural@xtra.co.nz 

Dennis Hewitt  -  Manager 
Effluent Ponds 

Tanker Tracks 

Anderson’s 
Quarry Ltd 

Waimanu Road, Pukeatua 

FOR ALL FARM METAL 
RUBBLE 

CRUSHED MAINTENANCE METAL 
(Fines, 40mm, 65mm) 

And DRAINAGE 
Cartage arranged at competitive rates 

Contact: Paul 021 724 819 
 Office & A/Hrs (07) 827 3446 

In “serious” 

training for 

Athletics 

At Waikato Full Primary 

School’s Cross Country 

Championships, placed 

3rd for schools under 100 

Pupils  

Successes at Group Day 

T3, Y8 Cup 

recipient 

Rotorua Mudrun 

Waikato Full Primary Gymsports 

Waikato Show 

Room 2 

T3 & T4 2019 



Term Dates fOR 2020 
Term 1: Mon 3 Feb to Thur 9 April 
Term 2: Tue 28 April to Fri 3 July 
Term 3: Mon 20 July to  
                              Fri 25 September 
Term 4:   Mon 12 October to  
                              Tues 15 Dec  

Volume 50  Issue 17 

Board & School 
 

Hurihia to aroaro te ra tukuna to 
Atarangi kia taka ki muri I a koe 

 

Turn your face to the sun and the shadows fall 
behind you 

Next Newsletter: Thursday 21st November 2019  
 

All items for the next newsletter are due by:  

12 noon, Tuesday 19th November 2019 

Going Home  
From time to time pupils say to the Teacher/Principal 
that they are going on the other bus or that they are 
being picked up.  Would families please remember 
that for a child to change their regular travel arrange-
ments, a phone call or note should be sent to 
school alerting us of the change. If you pick up 
you child from school please note on the white-
board at the back door of the admin.  The last 
thing we need is to be looking for a “lost” student that 
has actually gone home with their parents and we 
weren’t told!          Thankyou for your co operation 

Coming events 

Nov   1 Waikato A&P Show 
 18 BOT Meeting 
 22 Athletics for whole school 
     26-27 School Production 
 29 R2 Waihou Walk 
Dec  2-5 School classroom Wetland Visits    
   4 Y8 Trip 
 10 School Family Picnic at  
    HoraHora Domain 
 12 Final Assembly 
 13 Last Day for 2019 


 

The next Board Of Trustees Meeting  
will be held in the Pukeatua School 

staff room on Monday  18th  
November 2019 at 7.00 pm  

Thursday 7 November 2019 

Absences 
 

Please contact the school office by 
9.30 am if your child/ren are away. 
Use the Skool Loop or  
Phone 872 4862, email:                   
office@pukeatuaschool.co.nz or text 
0275 724 862 with a reason why your 
child is away.  It is not only  
required to ensure the safe keeping of 
your children but also by the Ministry 

of Education. 

It’s the time of  Year 
to Slip, Slop, Slap and 

Wrap 
Please ensure that your chil-
dren come to school with sun 

screen already applied 



District   
notices 

Principal’s Message        
 

   Spring has sprung!  Summer has come early!  Well this 
week anyway! It is good to see the fine weather but we still 
need the rain to fall every now and then!  It looks like the  
contractors are working flat out with the amount of big tractors I 
have seen on the road! 
  The term is half way through and there are still a lot of things we 
need to do! The children are learning songs and words for the  
upcoming School Production “The Way we Were,’  They are also 
running and jumping around and getting ready for the Eastern 
Zone Athletics sports in a couple of weeks time. 
   
School Docs 

Our School Policies and procedures are  logged on with “School 
Docs.” 1108 schools in New Zealand use School Docs.   All poli-
cies are current and cover many areas. 
To review our current policies up for review go to below.  Parents 
are invited for feedback on the two on review. “Education Outside 
the Classroom” and “Sun Protection.”  Log in and have a look!! 
     Visit the website: 
     https://pukeatuaschool.schooldocs.co.nz/1893.htm 

1. Enter the username (pukeatua) and password (tui). 
2. Follow the link to the relevant policy as listed. 
3. Read the policy. 
4. Click the  Red Policy Review button at the top right-hand               
 corner of the page. 
5. Select the reviewer type "Parent". 
6. Enter your name (optional). 
7. Submit your ratings and comments. 
8. If you don't have internet access, school office staff can                   
 provide you with printed copies of the policy and a review form. 

  Surprisingly, the country did not go into mourning after the recent 
World Cup Rugby result.  The sun came up and life continued as 
usual! I know a few people who went to Japan for the last few 
games.  Some watched the finals and others sold their tickets to 
other fans!   
 

Quote of the Week 
Your attitude, not your aptitude, will determine your altitude.  
Zig Ziglar (November 6, 1926 – November 28, 2012) was an 
American author, salesman, and motivational speaker. 
 

Pupils of the Week 
Kyle Holmes, Cooper Barnes, Bodie Jacobsen, Mikeyla Miller,  

Xavier Smith, Jaiden Molina, Jaedyn Hine, Millie Watson,  
Amelia Hine, Harry Oppert, Alex Hemingway, Amelia Austin,  

Blake Ward, Adam Watson, Aurelia Holmes, Sayan Slade  
 

Principal Award 
Boston Edgar  -  Working so well in class 
Enja Barrowcliffe  -  Excellent attitude in all that she does 
 
 

                     John  McLean   Principal 

 

FREE MOBILE EAR  
CLINIC  

FOR CHILDREN 
 

Glue ear assessment and 
management, Wax /foreign body  

removal, Grommet check,  
Treatment of discharging Ears 

 

The mobile clinic will be at: 
St Patricks School 

@ the Rewi St entrance 
 

Monday 11 November 
 9.00 am - 2.30 pm 

 

No appointment needed  
 

All children must be accompanied 
by a  

parent or caregiver 
For enquiries contact: 

07-838-3565 

Pukeatua War  

Memorial Church   
 

Notice 
 

No Service in Pukeatua on  
Nov 17th 

 

Due to Archbishop  
Sir David Moxon’s visit to Kihikihi 

 

The Church is available for  
Weddings, Funerals and  

Baptisms 
 

Enquiries to  
Kathie Claypole  

 

Ph 872 4352 
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